Bachelors' Newsletter

Tuesday 2 February 2016

Dear Parents

Welcome to the Bachelors' syndicate. This note will hopefully give you some information to help all of us get through the first few days back at school. A more comprehensive newsletter and booklet outlining procedures in our Year 2 syndicate will follow.

The teachers in our Year 2 syndicate are: Mrs Jennie Le Sueur in Space 10 Mrs Prue East in Space 11 Mr Jono Lange in Space 12



During these first weeks we will be getting to know each other, setting up procedures and routines, getting our classroom learning programmes underway and setting up colourful displays in our rooms.

Stationery

- We will start using our new books straight away so please send them in as soon as possible.
- Cover your child's books if you wish, although usually this is not necessary the choice is yours
- Please name with the first and last name we will add subject label
- Please send all pencils, rubbers, glue sticks, rulers, etc to school we will allocate items as the children need them - there is no need to name these
- Children in Bachelors use their own Journal box to hold their books and readers just as they did last year.

Homework

Poems and songs in a Poetry folder will come home to be read with you this week in their **book bag**. As well, children will be **choosing their own readers** to bring home. **Remember: Bug Club** is still operating so check if your child has books to read.

Swimming

Our swimming days are **every day except for Tuesday.** Please name all clothing, swimming goggles and towels.

Kendall's Bay Beach trip (off Onetaunga Rd) – Thursday 18 February

As part of our Outdoor Education programme this term we have organised a walk to visit one of our local beaches. Put this date in your diary if you would like to come and help.

Please come in to meet us and don't hesitate to ask if you are unsure about anything.

Thank you,

Jennie, Prue and Jono

The Bachelors' class blogs will continue to share photos and items from our classroom learning – Feel free to browse the blogs to see our learning from last year.

Go to the school website – Our People – Bachelors Syndicate for these links and copies of our newsletters....

http://www.chelsea.school.nz/